In Arizona, AHCCCS, the Medicaid agency created the Targeted Investment Program (TIP) that includes
incentives for providers and technical support to advance integration within the delivery system and
track and achieve outcomes. Incentives are provided to participate in TIP. The program includes a
Quality Improvement Collaborative operated by Arizona State University. The purpose is to support
providers in across disciplines (physical and BH) to meet performance targets.

Part of the collaborative has been to focus on data collection, reporting, and use of data to drive
improvements. The collaborative’s website is here.

It is important to note that a requirement to participate in TIP is for providers to be active users of the
state health information exchange (HIE). Providers received incentives to sign up for the HIE. Further,
the HIE technology contains a platform to process social referrals that has a “close-loop” feature.
AHCCCS financially supported the purchase of this platform in support of SDoH.



